
 

 

 

 
 

September 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers of Students in Year 9 
 
 
RE: Annual ADT Contribution 
 
 

In year 9, students have opted to study 4 different subjects and may have chosen one or more of 
the following ADT options, Art, Graphics, Food, Resistant Materials or Textiles. Within these lessons 
they research, design, make and create a range of artworks and products in preparation for their 
GCSE’s should they opt for them later in the year.  

 

Parental voluntary contributions are essential in helping to cover the cost of materials and 
equipment. This year, we are asking parents to pay £1.50 for each ADT subject their child has 
chosen to study, which goes towards the cost of the materials they will use. Normally we request 
£2.50 per ADT subject but we have additional materials from last year to cover this.  

 

Please make a £1.50 payment for each ADT subject that your child has opted to study via Weduc.  
If you require set up information for Weduc please email reception@brookvalegroby.com.   

 

The deadline for the payment is Friday 29th October 2021.   

 
We will be sending out a consent form for completion in due course. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
S Dixon 
     
Sarah Dixon 
Faculty Lead ADT 
Brookvale Groby Learning Campus 
 
 


